
Japan Film Festival in Fujairah  

(24 and 25 February, 2024) 

 

The Consulate-General of Japan in Dubai hosted for the first time a two-day Japan film festival 

entitled "Japan Film Days in Fujairah" in the Emirate of Fujairah on 24 and 25 February as part of the 

Japan Foundation's Japanese Film Screening Program. The film festival was made possible by the 

support and cooperation of the Fujairah Culture and Media Authority, the Fujairah Chamber of 

Commerce and Industry, and the Fujairah Social and Cultural Association. 

This Japan film festival featured two Japanese live-action and animated films ("Where I belong," 

"The House of the Lost on the Cape") and welcomed about 60 people, including Mr. Nasser 

Mohammed Al Yamahi, Executive Director of Fujairah Culture and Media Authority, among other 

Emiratis and expatriates in Fujairah. At the opening, Mr. IMANISHI Jun, Consul-General of Japan in 

Dubai and the Northern Emirates, delivered opening remarks, and on both days, Ms. TANIGUCHI 

Mai, certified Koto player, performed before the audience. 

[Screened Films] 

24 February/ “Where I belong”        25 February/ “The House of the Lost on the Cape”     

[Support] 

 


